
 
 
 

LIBER EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
                               RECRUITMENT  
 
As explained in the March 2017 Mailing, Ms Susan Reilly left LIBER in March 2017 to take 
up a new post in the National Library in Qatar.  
 
INTERIM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
In March 2017, Ms Astrid Verheusen, Head of the Innovative Projects Department in the 
National Library of the Netherlands, was appointed Interim Executive Director for the period 
from 15 March 2017 to 1 September 2017, and took up her position on 15 March 2017. 
 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
The LIBER Executive Board took steps to put the recruitment of a new Executive Director in 
hand as quickly as possible. The post was widely advertised in early March 2017 and 
interviews for the position will be held in the National Library of the Netherlands in The 
Hague on 1 June 2017.  
 
The announcement of the new LIBER Executive Director will be made as quickly as possible 
after 1 June 2017.  
 
 
Ann Matheson 
Secretary-General 
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